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IPPG STRATEGIC STATEMENT

CALL FOR PEACEFUL AND FAIR ELECTIONS
IN SOUTH AFRICA

Today, as South Africa goes to the polls to elect a new president, the International Perspective for Policy &
Governance (IPPG) extends its best wishes to all South Africans participating in this significant democratic
exercise. This election represents a crucial moment for the nation, offering an opportunity to reinforce the

principles of democracy, unity, and progress.

We call upon all South Africans to exercise their right to vote peacefully and responsibly. It is essential that this
electoral process is conducted with the utmost integrity, fairness, and respect for the rule of law. A peaceful and
transparent election will not only reflect the maturity of South Africa's democracy but also set a positive example
for the entire African continent.

We urge all political parties, candidates, and supporters to maintain a spirit of tolerance and mutual respect. The
true strength of a democracy lies in the ability to conduct free and fair elections, where the will of the people is
respected and upheld.

As an organization dedicated to the promotion of good governance and sustainable development, IPPG stands
in solidarity with the people of South Africa. We hope that this election will pave the way for a future marked by
stability, growth, and prosperity for all South Africans.

Let us all commit to ensuring a peaceful electoral process, fostering a climate of unity, and working towards the
collective well-being of the nation.
Best wishes for a successful and peaceful election.
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